
2020 General Operations Fundraising During COVID Times
During 2020, COVID-19 pandemic caused the DRC to offer very limited adult programming, no youth
programming or learn to row classes, and all events were canceled.  This impacted the Club’s ability to
generate revenue.

Additional funds were needed to cover fixed expenses that needed to be paid even if the Club was not in

operation.  Many generous gifts totaling nearly $10,000 helped to keep the DRC financially afloat and

ending the year in with a positive bottom line.  The DRC is grateful to all the following donors:
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